
 

 
The Florida Goldcoast Chapter of the Ninety-Nines, Inc. 

 
Florida Goldcoast Chapter of the 99s, Inc., is the South Florida chapter of the NINETY-NINES INC. International Headquarters located, 4300 

AMELIA EARHART DR, OKLAHOMA CITY, OK 73159-1106 
 

FL Goldcoast Chapter of the 99s is excited to offer two Scholarships 
 

FL Goldcoast Chapter Fran Sargent Scholarship for $2,500 
and 

737-800 NG Jet-Checkout Scholarship, donated by ADF Airways Flight School 
 

APPLICATION DEADLINES OCTOBER 30th 
 

Fran Sargent Scholarship recipient must be female and at least a Private Pilot, resident in the State of Florida or enrolled 
in a Florida School, Scholarship use is detailed in our Criteria, money to be used to complete a rating or complete an 

aviation college course. 
The requirements and qualifications for recipient of the 737-800 Jet Checkout Scholarship must be at least an instrument 

rated female pilot. 
 

The ADF Airways 737-800 NG Jet Checkout will be a two week 737 system ground school and 16 hours in the non-
motion, full graphics simulator course held at Tamiami Airport,  

ADF Airways flight school, Florida. The course prepares student for a type rating or job interview, using airline crew 
concept, crew resource management, two crew checklists, emergency procedures.  

 
Please review the qualifications and criteria and complete the application form found on our website. 

www.flgoldcoast99s.org 
 

The completed application form, all copies and the necessary documents should be mailed to:  
Kimberley Lowe,  FL Goldcoast Chapter 99s, Scholarship Chair, 

624 SW Saint Lucie Crescent, PH 407, Stuart, FL 34994  
Cell: 305 984 0561.      Email: flynlowe@comcast.net 

 
All applications will be independently reviewed by our FL Goldcoast 99s Scholarship Selection Committee and Award 

presented in person at the 99s FL Goldcoast Chapter, Scholarship Award and Holiday Celebration Luncheon,  Sunday, 
December 11th, at the Great House Restaurant, Quayside Towers, North Miami, between 11 am and 3 pm. 

 
Goldcoast Chapter members are proud to see how scholarships have helped to move so many women pilots to the next 
level of their dreams in aviation.  The Goldcoast Chapter was the first 99s Chapter chartered in Florida in 1940. Florida 

now has eight 99s Chapters throughout Florida. The FL Goldcoast 99s work hard to support women pilots in Florida. Over 
forty five thousand dollars has been awarded from our Scholarship, since 1982. Tips for applying for scholarships is linked 

on our website and a link to all scholarships offered in the USA is also on the FL Goldcoast 99s website. 
 

Thank you for your attention to this and we hope to find another worthy candidate this year.  If you do not expect to apply 
yourself, please forward this information to a possible candidate who would benefit from these Scholarships. 

 
We look forward to hearing from you. 


